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Dates for your Diary 
Monday 14th  November  - Y2 Gospel Assembly  2:30pm 
parents/carers welcome 
Monday 14th  November  – VEX 
Monday 14th  November   - Odd Socks Day 
Tuesday 15th November – Y1 library club 
Wednesday 16th November – Y3/4 Sports Club registered 
children only (children should come in PE uniform on this 
day) 
Thursday 17th November – Y4 World Cup Club – spaces 
are available in this club 
Thursday 17th November – Y5/6 football 
Friday 18th November – Y1/2 Multi Skills Club registered 
children only 
Friday 18th November– Young Voices – registered 
children only, not Y5 children 
Sunday 20th November – Feast of Christ in St. Joseph’s 
Church 11:15 am – all children invited  
Monday 21st November -  Y5/6 Shakespeare 
Performance and Workshop 
Monday 21st November – F2 Gospel Assembly 2.30pm 
Wednesday 23rd November – Book at Bedtime for KS1 – 
further details to follow 
Friday 25th November – Wath Christmas Festival. KS2 
choir to sing outside the library 
Monday 28th November – Y6 Gospel Assembly 2.30pm 
Monday 5th December – Y1 Gospel Assembly 2.30pm 
Wednesday 7th December – Winter Wonderland 3pm in 
school 
Thursday 8th December at 2pm/Friday 9th December at 
9.30am – Foundation Stage Nativity 
Monday 12th/Tuesday 13th December – KS2 Production 
of The Polar Express 1.30pm 
Tuesday 13th December – KS1 Carol Service in St. 
Joseph’s Church 6pm 
Wednesday 14th December - Santa Dash 
Wednesday 14th December – school uniform with festive 
clothing eg. jumper, hat, hair accessories 
Wednesday 14th December – Christmas Dinner 
Friday 16th December – Christmas Party Lunch 
Friday 16th December – school closes for Christmas 
Holiday at 2pm 
 
 
 

 

 

Anti Bullying Week 
Anti-Bullying Week 2022 will take place next 
week, 14th to 18th November 2022 and has the 
theme Reach Out. The week will kick off with 
Odd Socks Day on Monday 14th November, 
where adults and children wear odd socks to 
celebrate what makes us all unique. Children 
will take part in a range of activities to highlight 
this important issue and our playground leaders 
will also be sharing information. 

 

School Lunches 
Next week, the new three week menus begin. 
These will be on the school website and can be 
found further down this newsletter. 
Christmas Dinner will be on Wednesday 14th 
December and Christmas Party Lunch will be on 
Friday 16th December. 

mailto:school@olsj.org.uk
http://www.ourlady-stjosephs.rotherham.sch.uk/


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jess Cup 
Congratulations to this week’s winner of the Jess 
Cup, Abigail Cain! Well done! 

 

Prayer for November Remembrance 
Traditionally in the church, November is the month 
when we especially remember those who have died. 
Children will be bringing home a small brown tag and 
you are invited as a family to put the name of a 
family member or friend on the tag whom you would 
like to be remembered in the prayers of the school. 
Tags can be brought back to school and will be hung 
on a tree of remembrance either in the entrance 
area or in the classroom. All those named will be 
remembered when we gather for prayer during 
November. 
 

Lord 
Come now 
Live in us 

Let us stay in you 
Since if we all be in you 

We cannot be far from one another 
Though some may be in heaven 

And some upon earth 
Amen 

 

Mass for Christ the King 
All children are invited to join us in leading the 
music at mass in St. Joseph’s parish on Sunday 
20th November at 11.15. Children should arrive in 
church between 10.45 and 11.00. Children do not 
need to wear school uniform but should be 
dressed smartly for the occasion. All children 
must be accompanied by an adult. The service 
should last approximately an hour. We hope as 
many families as possible will be able to join us 
on this special occasion. 

Attendance 
Congratulations to Y3 who have won the 
attendance bear for the third week in a row with 
their attendance of 98%!   
 Whole school attendance 92.5% Target 96% 
 

Operation Christmas Child 
Mini Vinnies are once again collecting shoeboxes and gifts for this special 
appeal. Thank you to all those who have already donated. 
Suggested donations are… 
Cuddly toys, dolls, toy cars, yo-yo, skipping rope, puzzles 
Pens, pencils and sharpener, crayons, felt pens, notebook 
Toothbrush (not toothpaste), wrapped bar of soap, comb or brush, 
flannel 
Hat, scarf, gloves, hair accessories, torch 
Any donations can be brought to school next week. Thank you. 

A Message from our Road Safety Officers… 
This is the last week for the competition to design a hi-
vis armband. Entries need to be in school for 
Wednesday 16th November. Winners for each class 
will be announced, and prizes awarded in Celebration 
Assembly. 

 

Good News! 
We were delighted to hear from Miss Castleton 
about the birth of baby Albie. Congratulations to 
the whole family! 



 

 

 


